
Visit of teachers of the School of Health Sciences of the health
of Düzce University (Turkey)
From March 10 to 16, we will receive the visit of Assist. Nurten Acar and Assist. Prof. Fatman Eker from the
the school of Health Sciences of Düzce University (Turkey) within the framework ERASMUS Staff
Learning/Training Mobility Program.

During this time, both learning and specialized seminars will be organized by the Faculty of Health
Sciencies of the University of Jaén, and meetings with teachers will be scheduled.


